

Dear SGGA Family,

During the month of February, For the Love of Recess launched its "Spread the Love" campaign, challenging each class at SGGA to contribute donations of simple recess equipment. We're thrilled to share that your incredible support and generosity have exceeded all expectations.

Thanks to your contributions, we were able to collect over \$2500 worth of equipment. This abundance of supplies was meticulously sorted, accounted for, and packaged for delivery by a dedicated team of seventh-grade volunteers from SGGA.

We are pleased to announce that, thanks to your generosity, two Catholic schools in need have benefited greatly from this initiative. The first recipient of our special donation was Sacred Heart School in Mount Holly, followed by St. Gerard Majella School in Paterson, NJ. Both schools have expressed their tremendous gratitude for your kindness and support.

For the Love of Recess extends its heartfelt thanks to each and every member of our community for answering the call to action and rallying behind our mission.

Together, we are making a positive impact and spreading joy to schools in need.





With sincere gratitude,

For the Love of Recess